Group petitioning for a Whistleblower Hotline

×

The group <u>Kids not Suits</u> have only 24 hours to gather enough signatures for their petition to the council to change the way mismanagement at the council is reported to be considered valid.

If you would like to sign this or any of the other petitions put to the council, then visit the council website under the petitions section which you will find here.

The second meeting of the Petitions Committee takes place on Tuesday 22 January 2013. The Petitions Committee allows residents to raise matters of public concern with the council.

The committee have one valid petition to discuss which has been submitted to request a rethink on the bus services to Dumbiedykes. Three others, including this one to allow safer whistle blowing do not yet have enough signatures to be considered valid.

